Thanks Kevin,

One piece of information to add - as of April 5th 2021 (that’s the way the IRS operates) EAA Chapter
1632 is officially a 501(c)3 corporation.

Ken (248-703-6813)

On Sep 1, 2021, at 18:51, Kevin Torman <altoonaflyer@gmail.com> wrote:

Good evening fellow members!
It's been a little while since I've gotten a newsletter out, so thought I'd better live up to the office of

Secretary and do my job&)

First up, a reminder of our upcoming Young Eagles Day on September 11, 8:30 AM, we currently
have 80 registered so please plan to be on hand to help on the ground or to fly. Our last event
worked smoothly with everyone's participation and we had some excited youngsters and
appreciative parents. Ken will send a reminder out before, but be prepared to be in the FBO for a
briefing by 8:00 AM.

Our RV12 build is continuing to progress, we've had increasing participation from our students as
school has begun again. We are meeting on Fridays, usually prepping the days tasks by 2:00 PM in
the big hangar, please feel free to come out if you are available.

Airventure 2021 is now in the past, but our Chapter was well represented! Greg and | made the trip
to volunteer with Ken and Linda in the North 40 Camping area. We had a few bouts with rain and
wind, but the tents survived and we had a good time working with the crew. Scott and his wife
dropped in for a day as well. Planes in the air all the time and lots of folks sharing the same
passions we do. It was my first trip to Oshkosh, but won't be my last.

Greg created a sign for the Chapters signpost in front of the Blue Barn, and we were able to attach
it so that it roughly pointed the way to Umatilla...maybe not exactly, but close enough for a VFR pilot

to find Florida©)

For those of you without name tags, they have been ordered and will hopefully be waiting for you
by our Young Eagles Day. Be sure to ask Greg or | if you are waiting on one. It would be nice if
everyone participating remembers to wear their tag.

Don't forget the 2nd Sunday of each month is our VMC Club meeting in the FBO, 10:00
AM...donuts will be provided if Publix isn't out again!! Come share your experiences with other
safety minded pilots.

Last, but not least, our Ray Aviation Scholarship recipient, David Pearson, is continuing to work on
his Private Pilot Certificate. CFl Mike Lengemann reports David is on track to be ready for his check
ride on his birthday in December.

Fly safely and thank you all for your support and involvement!
Kevin Torman,

Secretary
EAA Chapter 1632
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